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Topic PREPARING FOR WINTER 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
At the committee meetings in December 2022 and March 2023, updates were 
provided on the pressures being faced by the health and care system. The 
committee are to hear from Adult Social Care, the ICB and NHS Trust on the lessons 
learnt from the previous winter period and the preparations being made for the 
forthcoming winter. 
 
FOCUS FOR SCRUTINY 
 
• How robust were the plans put in place for winter 2022-23? 
• What has been the public feedback on how services were run over the 2022-23 

winter period? 
• What lessons have been learnt and implemented ahead of the forthcoming 

2023-24 winter period? 
• What are going to be the biggest challenges over the 2023-24 winter period? 
 
APPROACH 
 
To receive a report. 
 
DOCUMENTS ATTACHED 
 
Appendix 1 - System Winter Plan Report 
 
Contact Point: Melanie White, Statutory Scrutiny Officer,  
 821000 ext 8876, e-mail melanie.white@iow.gov.uk  
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